



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 0869696480

**SECTION
A**

Listen and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. When did she get married?
A. May 8th B. May 10th C. May 18th
2. Where did she have the wedding?
A. At her parent's house
B. At a local church
C. At a hotel
3. How many people were invited?
A. A lot, everyone they knew
B. Not many, just family and friends
C. No one, she eloped to Las Vegas
4. Where was the wedding?
A. Inside B. Outside C. Both
5. What was the weather like before the wedding?
A. Terrible B. Not bad C. Great

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

6. A. where B. wonder C. whole D. win
7. A. honest B. heal C. health D. horse
8. A. gender B. eliminate C. women D. equal

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

9. A. solution B. energy C. pollution D. confusion
10. A. enjoy B. housework C. teacher D. husband

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

11. Your library books are overdue. You _____ if you return those books immediately.
A. will not fine B. will not fined C. will not be fined D. will be not fine
12. Today, many governments have taken into consideration the _____ of water resources.
A. conservation B. conserve C. conservatism D. conservative
13. If I were you, I _____ to your teacher.
A. apologize B. apologized C. will apologize D. would apologize
14. We should _____ the limited or non-renewable natural resources for our future generations.
A. to protect B. protect C. protection D. protecting
15. I talked to a woman _____ is very beautiful and helpful.
A. which B. where C. who D. whose
16. Tom told me _____ the door but _____ it.
A. to shut/ not lock B. to shut/ to not lock
C. shut/ not lock D. to shut/ not to lock
17. The bride is _____ on her wedding day.
A. the beautiful woman B. the more beautiful woman
C. the beautifuller woman D. the most beautiful woman
18. This is _____ latest news that I have ever heard.
A. the B. a C. an D. ø

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction.

19. We didn't (A) realize that (B) it was the (C) most fastest way (D) to go to school.
20. He (A) is visiting Hue city, (B) where is in (C) the centre (D) of Viet Nam.

Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Humans can't ____ (21) without air, water and light. It is thought that soil is very ____ (22) to our existence. Without soil, there could be no vegetation, no animals and consequently no people. However, soil ____ (23) eroded day after day because people use the land without paying ____ (24) to the protection of land and the prevention of soil erosion. In many rural areas, soil erosion is a ____ (25) problem which endangers the development of agriculture.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|-------------|--------------|----------------|
| 21. A. work | B. exist | C. play | D. study |
| 22. A. necessary | B. need | C. necessity | D. necessarily |
| 23. A. have been | B. is being | C. are being | D. are |
| 24. A. conservation | B. notice | C. care | D. attention |
| 25. A. minor | B. major | C. simple | D. easy |

Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Air pollution has an influence on the Earth's atmosphere. The atmosphere of the Earth is like a blanket of air which protects all life. Without the atmosphere, life would not exist. The atmosphere protects living organisms from the heat of the Sun during the day, and at night it prevents the warm air from escaping. Basically, the atmosphere helps keep the living things on Earth from burning up or freezing.

The pollution in the air, though, may affect this 'blanket' and becomes harmful to life on Earth. The substances in the air causing the dirty air are called pollutants. Some examples of pollutants may include gases called carbon monoxide, nitrogen oxide, hydrocarbons, and others. There may also be sand, dust particles, and other substances that evaporate and become pollutants.

A primary pollutant is one that is directly **released** into the air causing pollution. An example is carbon monoxide, which comes from cars and trucks on the road. A second primary pollutant is sulfur dioxide, which comes from the burning of coal.

A secondary pollutant is a substance or substances mix together in the air due to a chemical reaction. When these substances mix together, the air pollution is much more dangerous and harmful to organisms. An example is photochemical smog.

It is difficult to avoid air pollution since it is the place where people get the oxygen to breathe and live. Pollution can travel with the wind from one place to another and spread over a large number of miles.

There are several effects of air pollution including acid rain, which is when rain is mixed with the pollution in the air. This acid rain can cause harm to trees, animals, fish, and other living organisms. It can cause problems with breathing and irritation to the eyes, nose, or throat. Sometimes people can also get headaches or have allergic reactions. Long-term effects can include lung cancer, heart disease and other health problems.

26. Which of the following is like a blanket of air that protects the Earth?

- A. Pollution B. Pollutants C. Atmosphere D. Smog

27. All of the following are examples of pollutants EXCEPT _____.

- A. Carbon monoxide B. Acid rain
C. Nitrogen oxide D. Dust particles

28. Carbon monoxide is a striking example of _____.

- A. Primary pollutant B. Secondary pollutant
C. General pollutant D. Natural pollutant

29. The word "released" in the passage is closest in meaning to _____.

- A. moved B. escaped C. eliminated D. discharged

30. Which of the following may be a long-term effect of air pollution?

- A. Allergies B. Headaches C. Lung cancer D. Eye irritation

SECTION
B

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it.

31. Tom works for a company. It makes cars.

→ Tom works _____.

32. What was the name of the girl? Her laptop was stolen.

→ What _____?

33. He has drawn this painting recently.

→ This painting _____.

34. Mr Peter is as old as Mr Hoang.

→ Mr Peter has the same _____

35. I haven't visited Ha Long Bay before.

→ This is _____